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Requesting consideration at tomorrow's OCC meeting
1 message

Ian Ross <ianross.hi@gmail.com> Fri, Mar 22, 2019 at 7:50 PM
To: Richard Halverson <rich@oahudemocrats.org>, Dylan Armstrong <waiakekua@gmail.com>
Cc: Anthony Makana Paris <makana.paris@gmail.com>, Ken Farm <kenf929@hotmail.com>

Aloha Chair Halverson and Vice Chair Armstrong,

As a follow up to my email regarding nominating candidates for the Makiki/Lower Punchbowl/Tantalus
Neighborhood Board election and my request for consideration at the meeting tomorrow, I would like to
request that the follow motion be considered at tomorrow's meeting:

The Oahu County Committee of the Democratic Party of Hawaii accepts the process of recommendations by
the District 24 Council's Recommendation Committee and shall formally endorse the selected candidates for
the Makiki/Lower Punchbowl/Tantalus Neighborhood Board No. 10 as the Democratic Party nominees in the
Honolulu Neighborhood Board election.

Mahalo,
Ian Ross
District 24 Chair
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